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ECONOMIC IMPACT STATEMENT
K.A.R. 14-13-1, 14-13-2, 14-13-10 & 14-13-13

Summary of Proposed Regulations.

K.A.R. 14-13-1, 14-13-2, 14-13-10 and 14-13-13 amend certain regulations pertaining to retail
liquor stores authorizing new rights effective April 1, 2019 and clarifying existing regulations.

Reason or Reasons the Proposed Regulation is Required, Including Whether or not the
Regulation is Mandated by Federal Law.

2017 House Sub for SB 13 amended certain rights for retail liquor stores. Effective April 1, 2019
retail liquor stores will be able to sell CMB and up to 20% other goods and services in addition to
alcoholic liquor. Lottery, cigarette and tobacco sales are excluded from the 20% other goods and
services limit. This regulation is not mandated by federal law, and, therefore, the regulation does not
exceed the requirements of federal law.

Anticipated Economic Impact upon the Kansas Department of Revenue — Alcoholic Beverage
Control Division.

The adoption of these regulations will clarify retail liquor store reporting requirements. There are no
additional FTEs needed. This included liquor enforcement.

Anticipated Financial Impact upon other Government Agencies and upon Private Business or
Individuals.

There is no economic impact on other governmental agencies. Retail liquor store owners will have
the ability to expand their sales which will help to off-set the shift of some sales of beer from retail
liquor stores to grocery and convenience stores holding a CMB retailer license.

Description of any Less Costly or Less Intrusive Methods that were Considered by the
Department of Revenue — Alcoholic Beverage Control Division for Achieving the State Purpose
of the Regulation and the Reason that those Methods were Rejected in Favor of the Proposed
Regulation.

None.





